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           BRNL/CS/2023-24/35 

           12th December, 2023 
  

Dear Sir,  
 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A Para A Clause 20 of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015   

 

Ref: Administrative Warning Letter received from SEBI dated 12th December, 2023 
 

This is to inform that the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) has issued an 

administrative warning vide their letter dated 12th December, 2023 regarding non-

compliance with Regulation 18(2) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 

The above violations have been viewed seriously by SEBI. Therefore, the Company 

Secretary was warned and was advised to ensure compliance with all applicable provisions of 

SEBI Regulations.  
 

The aforesaid letter is enclosed herewith. There is no impact on financial, operation or other 

activities of the Company pursuant to the above mentioned administrative warning letter.   
 

 

This is for your information and records. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

             For Bharat Road Network Limited 

 

 
Ankita Rathi 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

 

 

 
 

Encl: a/a 
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